
 

 

Public Notice  
The Planning Commission of Twin City, Georgia will hold a 
public hearing on the application of the Heather Marie 
Donaldson to amend the City’s official zoning map to 
rezone the property located at 2735 US Highway 80 East 
from B-1 to R-2.  The public hearing will be held at 5:30 
p.m. on March 7, 2023, at the City Commission Chambers 
in the Twin City Police Department, which is located at 
112 South Railroad Ave, Twin City, GA 30471.     
 
The public is invited to attend and comment on this 
matter.  
 

Lynda Gay Griffin, Chair 

Planning Commission of the City of Twin City  

  


